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Before and after school care 
Our school will be hosting ASPIRE OSHC, who 
provide before and after school care. This is a 
fantastic service available to our families to 
support with care before school from 7.00am-
9.00am, after school between 3.00pm-6.00pm 
and during school holidays between the hours 
of 7.00am-6.00pm, Monday to Friday. If you are 
interested in enrolling your child, please visit the 
ASPIRE website at aspire-oshc.com.au 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Staffing News 
The state government announced their plan to 
make an offer of permanent employment to 
eligible teachers and support staff. We are very 
lucky to have so many excellent staff members 
who are committed to our school, students and 
community. It is with great pleasure that I can 
announce that the following eligible staff 
members accepted the opportunity to move 
from temporary to permanent employment at 
Eden Public School: 

Tracey Varley-Mitchell       Liz Priestley 
Kid Radford                         Narissa Dunne 
Julie Staight                         Deb Jeffs 
Sue Graham                       Alan Westley 
  
  
  
  

Athletics Carnival 
Our athletics carnival is planned to go ahead 
next Friday, 23rd June. Students are encouraged 
to wear their house colours and participate in as 
many events as possible. Don’t forget to bring sun 
protection and warm clothing. Keep an eye on 
Facebook in case there are any changes to the 
plan due to poor weather. Thank you to Ms Porter 
for her excellent organisation of athletics rotations 
and the carnival. Thank you also to Mr Taylor for 
your support. 

 
Reports and Parent Teacher 
Interviews 
Semester 1 reports will be sent home in Week 9 
via email. Parents will have the opportunity to 
meet with their child’s teacher and take part in 
parent teacher interviews in week 10. Further 
information about booking an interview will be 
provided soon. 

 
Congratulations 
It is with great excitement  
that we share the wonderful  
news of the safe arrival  
of Ms Jackson’s bundle of joy.  
Tommy Jack Paxton arrived  
on the 25th of May and is happy,  
healthy and gorgeous.  
Congratulations Ms Jackson!  
We can’t wait for visits and cuddles. 

 

Have a great week, 
Kara Duncan 
Relieving Principal 



 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
       

    WHAT’S GOING ON THIS TERM IN 

           DID YOU KNOW! 
Paper, Scissors Rock, is a way 

students work out their 
differences during their PE 

lessons. This game is one of 
the many strategies 

implemented in the PE 
program to assist in healthy 
self-regulation when issues 

arise between students. 
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Last week, we were very lucky to have Wyatt and 
Boady from Eden Marine High School, join us for work 
experience. The boys were welcomed by all EPS 
students, who showed a high level of respect towards 
them. Wyatt and Boady helped to design activities and 
coach students in cricket, athletics, AFL, basketball 
and athletic rotations.  
WELL DONE to Wyatt and Boady for taking on the PE 
gig, you did an amazing job.  
Strength and conditioning activities play a big part in 
EPS's athletics program. Students have developed 
knowledge and understanding of specific muscle 
groups and functional body movements that strengthen 
their whole body. Planking, push-ups, v-sits, tucks, star 
jumps, sit ups and burpees are just a few exercises 
students are refining during their PE lessons.  
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Kindergarten showing  

their ukulele skills! 
 

 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 

Tuesday 20th - Stage 2 NRL Gala Day 

Wednesday 21st -  SCLC Performing 
Arts Festival @ Eden Marine High 
School. 7pm start. 

Friday 23rd  -  Athletics Carnival 

Friday 30th  -   Last day of Term 2 

July 

Tuesday 18th    First day of Term 3 

 



Community news!  
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